gaﬂim/o Architecture

May 30, 2023

Development & Permitting Services

City of Puyallup

333 S. Meridian

Puyallup, WA 98371

Attn: David Leahy

RE: CIMCO-Permit application #PRPF20230347

Dear Sir or Madam.

We offer the following responses to the various plan review comments, together with updated
drawings to correspond:

We have updated the architectural plans to reflect responses to the plan review comments
received.

G1.1: Removed the reference to “deferred permits” for mechanical & electrical permits. Note
that the mechanical permit has been submitted previously, under #PRMH20230349.

G1.1: Added note addressing travel distance to restroom on the adjacent building; not
exceeding 500 ft per 2018 IBC.

A2.0: Added note stating the racking and anchorage to the slab will be a separate permit.

Geotechnical: We are submitting the geotechnical report previously completed for the project,
by GeoResources, Inc. dated March 1, 2023.

Metal Building: We are submitting the engineering for the building, including frame reactions,
sealed by a WA State licensed engineer, from Varco-Pruden Buildings.

We trust this supplemental information adequately addresses the plan review comments.

Thank you.

D o
L/

James H. Castino

Principal

Castino Architecture

Updated PV (Solar Array) drawing set.

Updated Mechanical drawing set.

Electrical/Lighting Set for WSEC Compliance (again)

8911 71t Ave. NW, Gig Harbor, WA 98332 www.castino-arc.com
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